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ADR Rubric – 4505 Audio Post I Project Student  
 
 1 2 3 4 
Spotting 

No usable spotting 
notes.   

Notes are very poor, 
very inaccurate, missing 
lines, or do not match 
markers.  

Notes are not complete 
or are inaccurate.  

Spotting notes are 
printed, complete, 
accurate, and match 
markers in session.   

Beeps 
No beeps.   Beeps are laid out in an 

unusable fashion.  
Beeps are not frame 
accurate.   

Beeps are correctly laid 
out.  

Performance 

Performance is 
unusable.   

Performance is 
mediocre.  Performance is good.   Performance is 

exceptional. 

Recording 

Recording is so poor as 
to render it unusable.   

Recording is mediocre 
and exhibits numerous 
technical problems.   

Recording is good but 
exhibits some flaws, 
such as too much 
reflected sound or other 
technical problems.   

Recording is perfect. 
Perspective is good. No 
room reflections, no 
proximity effect, no 
headphone bleed or 
beeps.   

Synch 
Synch is so poor as to 
render the lines 
unusable.  

Synch still needs 
extensive correction.  

Some synch still needs 
correction.  Synch is perfect. 

Track preparation Track preparation is so 
poor as to render them 
unmixable and the 
tracks must be re-edited 
off the dub stage.  

Track preparation is 
poor, forcing the mixer 
to do extensive editing 
work. 

Track preparation is 
imperfect, forcing the 
mixer to do some 
editing work.  

Characters are correctly 
laid out. There is no 
garbage, bleed, beeps, 
noise, extraneous 
dialogue or silence left 
in track.  

 
Total: _________ / 24 
 
 
 


